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Statement on the Ongoing TUGSA Strike

We, the Temple Student Government, stand in support with Temple’s teaching and research assistants
in their pursuit of a living wage, healthcare expansion, and expanded family and bereavement leave.
The hard work and dedication from Temple’s TAs and RAs deserve a sustainable wage.

We call upon Temple University to reinstate tuition remission and the healthcare plans for the striking
workers, and that Temple University reach an agreement without passing the costs onto students
Temple is tasked with supporting.

###

ISSUED FEBRUARY 11, 2023

Temple Student Government | 1755 N 13th Street | Howard Gittis Student Center 244 | Philadelphia, PA 19122


